
September 22, 2024

TO: Sedgwick County Commissioners

FROM: James and Patricia Carlson

It gives us great pleasure to write a letter of support for Wind Power in Sedgwick

County. As we all know, our county doesn't offer too many opportunities for
economic development. The one constant we have is wind and we need to take

advantage of that.

You, as Commissioners, know the monetary affects to the county coffers and land

owners. Wind Power would provide economic stability to Sedgwick County. As

you also know, Deuel County, Garden County, and Perkins County are working on

large wind and solar projects. ltwould beatravestyif they get their pro.iects and

we didn't.

Another interesting fact is that a number of the opposition to the project are

either individuals who live outside our county or are newcomers to our

community. Do they know what is best for us?

We feel confident that you as Commissioners will consider what is best for
Sedgwick County.

Thank you for your efforts.


